
 

 

 

  

Llangammarch Community Council 

Guidance for Memorial Benches 

1. The total cost of the installation of a memorial bench (including plaque and installation) will be 
paid by the applicant. 

2. Recycled plastic benches are preferred. Please contact the council if your wish to use an 
alternative. 

3. The council in line with the current maintenance regime for benches, will maintain the bench for a 
period of ten years (10 years). 

However, no replacement liability will be accepted at the end of the useful life of the bench or if it is 
damaged through vandalism. 

4. The state of the benches are reviewed each year in May. 

5. Alternate memorials are welcome – trees, plants and plaques. 

Please contact the Clerk: clerk@llangammarchCC.com; Telephone 01591 610792 
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